TOWN OF SHARPSBURG
MINUTES OF THE TOWN COUNCIL MEETING

December 5, 2016

A regular scheduled meeting of the Sharpsburg Town Council was held Monday, December 5, 2016, at
6:00pm, at the Sharpsburg Recreation Center.

Present were the following: Wendell Staley, Mayor; Stan Parten, Council Member; Clay Cole, Council
Member; Polly Garlington, Council Member; Keith Rhodes, Council Member; Donna Camp, Town Clerk.

The Pledge of Allegiance was delivered.
The Clerk verified there was a quorum present.

The minutes of the November 7, 2016 Council Meeting were reviewed and approved by unanimous
vote, and were filed in the minute book of the Town.

Mayor Staley called for a motion to approve a resolution to enter into the Intergovernmental Agreement
with Coweta County and the Board of Elections to conduct municipal elections for the Town. The
agreement will be for a one year term ending in December 2017. Council Member Cole motioned,
Council Member Rhodes seconded. With a show of hands the motion carried, unanimously.

Mayor Staley discussed the ongoing water contract negotiations with the Town of Turin. The Mayors
met to go over the contract and there are only a few items that are in dispute but should be able to come
together soon. Mayor Starr will give the contract to their attorney for review.

Public Comments - n/a

Polling of the Council -
o Clay Cole-n/a
o Polly Garlington - When will a work session be scheduled and when will the budget be
ready
o Keith Rhodes -n/a
o Stan Parten -n/a

Clerk’s Comments - The next meeting will be January 2, 2017 and there will also be an called meeting on
January 23,

Mayor's Minutes - n/a

There being no further business coming before the Council, the meeting was adjourned.

Donna M. Camp, Town Clerk



